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Ms Sue Lovecy, Head of School


[bookmark: _GoBack]25 March 2020
FREE SCHOOL MEALS - UPDATE

Dear parents,

 
We are working with Aspens our caterers to organise free school meals for pick ups from delivery points on Monday 30th March.  Please contact the school by email today on  reception@stmartins3-16.org,  with any medical or dietary requirements that your children have. Return the form below and we will do our best in these very difficult times.  

Name of student -    ………………………………………………….….............................

Details of any food allergies -   ……………………………………. ..............................  

Vegetarian -  yes /no . 


Details of drop off times are to follow. Please keep a close eye on the school website. I am sorry but the delivery of Free School meals does not apply to universal free school meals unless parents have specifically applied. 

Keep safe and follow strictly government rules about social distancing and stay home if you can.   

Yours faithfully



Steve Wilkinson - Deputy Head of School
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